
Dear Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

I have reviewed the Plan of Restoration and Operations and met with members of Midas Gold Idaho 

to better understand the company's plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Below are my comments on 

the plan to be included in the comment period. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho is proposing a great project for Idaho's economy, citizens and environment. When 

the project goes into production, the company plans to invest $1 billion in Idaho and provide 

approximately 1,000 jobs over the course of the mine's life. Midas Gold has made a commitment to 

look to Idaho first for talent and supplies which will have a major trickledown effect and positively 

impact many facets of the state's economy. 

 

I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold 

Project using alternative 2. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Skip luczak 


